
LOMBARD
VILLAGE OF 

PUBLIC SAFETY 
CAPITAL
PROJECT

Learn about the project at 
upcoming Open House events:
Saturday, October 19, 10 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.  or
Wednesday, November 6, 5:00 - 7:00 p.m.
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Lombard, IL 60148-3926

Lombard's 
public safety facilities 
are facing significant 
challenges due to outdated 
infrastructure and inadequate 
space. Modernizing these facilities is 
crucial to ensuring that they can 
effectively meet the community's needs 
and adhere to current safety standards.

A new fire station built where the police station 
is currently located would drastically reduce 
response times for life-saving services to all of 
Lombard, especially to neighborhoods that are 
not located near one of the existing stations.

The first step in the Village Board’s plan is to build a new 
police station at a central location in the community. 
Once complete, the focus will shift to the fire 
department to remodel both existing stations and build 
a new station on the site of the current police station.

The first step in the 
Village Board’s plan is to 
build a new police station 
at a central location in 
the community. 

Once complete, the focus 
will shift to the fire 
department to remodel 
both existing stations 
and build a new station 
on the site of the current 
police station.

These projects will be funded through reserve 
funds and sales tax revenue. There will be no 
increase in property taxes due to these 
projects.

LEARN MORE
ATTEND AN OPEN HOUSE EVENT
Lombard Village Hall, 255 E. Wilson Ave.

Saturday, October 19, 10 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.  or

Wednesday, November 6, 5:00 - 7:00 p.m.

Tour the Lombard Police Station

Speak with Police and Fire Personnel

Hear about financing plans
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Scan here to visit the project website 
for more information
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